ITEM 15

LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

COUNCIL MEETING
-
  


16 FEBRUARY 2012 

QUESTION WITH NOTICE 

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chairman of any Committee.
Questioner:
Councillor Susan Hall
Asked of:
Councillor Phillip O’Dell (Deputy Leader and Portfolio Holder for Environment and Community Safety)

	Question 2:  
“Your administration reduced police numbers by cutting the Council-funded team. Why did you not use this budget as an opportunity to correct said cut and both restore and increase the size of the team, thanks to the 2-for-1 offer from the Metropolitan Police?”



